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To: Rigo Garcia
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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hi, I am resident of San Gabriel Valley and I am writing in support of not removing the trees
on Greenleaf Ave. Please consider the public input of the people directly impacted. 

Best, 
Vanessa Garcia 
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